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Brothers, 

It is with great sorrow that I write about the passing of our 
Pastor, Fr. Paul Minnihan. It has taken everyone I have talked to 
by surprise having not be given a chance to say good bye. Our 
Council conducted a Rosary lead by DGK Jom Sicat on Thursday, 
February 21 which gave the parish the opportunity to pray for his 
recovery but the Lord had other plans for Fr. Paul. 

I have been working with the Parish to involve the Council in 
whatever way we can with the Vigil and Funeral in the way he 
deserves as well as to take some burden away from Fr. Kwame 
and the rest of the Parish Staff.  

I have already sent out an email with the activities that our 
Council will be involved with and provided a Signup Genius invite 
for those that can be part of the All Night Vigil. Please consider 
participating if you can.  

We have canceled the St. Patrick’s Day dinner with another event 
later to replace it. The March Officer’s Meeting has also been 
canceled.  

The Crab Feed was a great success and we will be reporting on it 
at the March Business Meeting. The proceeds will go to the 
various charities that we support as well as new ones as they are 
identified. The Knight of the Month award goes to all who worked 
the event along with their ladies. Thank you to all who helped to 
make it a success and a good time for all who attended.  

 

(Continued on next page) 



 

 

  

Continued

 

It is time for the Council Scholarships for High School Graduates. Brother Mark 
Worrell will be coordinating this activity. You can expect an email with details of 
how apply for the scholarship. Also consider applying for a Scholarship offered by 
Supreme If your son or daughter is going to a Catholic University.  

 

Our Council is also sponsoring a Blood Drive at SES on March 30th. Consider 
donating blood at this important community event. “The Life You Save May Be Your 
Own.” 

 

Brothers, 

This is our annual Blood Drive – 
Red Cross Reports that our 
local bay area blood supply is 
at a Critically low level.  

 

Please seriously consider 
donating blood this year.   

 

YOUR BLOOD IS THE GIFT OF 
LIFE! 
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Fr. Paul D. Minnihan was ordained a priest for the 
Diocese of Oakland in 1993. After an additional year 
of graduate studies, he was assigned to the Catholic 
Community of Pleasanton in 1994 as parochial vicar 
(associate pastor).  After further educational and 
pastoral experience, in 2006 the Bishop of Oakland 
invited Minnihan to serve as first Provost for the yet-
to-be-built Oakland Cathedral of Christ the Light and 
be the Bishop of Oakland’s master of ceremonies. 
 

As Provost, he sat on the diocesan cathedral design 
team, given charge of certain aspects of liturgical art 
and environment.  Fr. Paul had oversight of the 
month long dedication events for the Diocese, both 
ecclesial and civic gatherings.  He was chief 
spokesperson for the bishop on the Cathedral 
highlighting the interaction of architecture, art and 
theology.  
 

In addition, he was named Director of Worship for the 
diocese in 2010.  At that time, Father oversaw the 
preparation and implementation of the new 
translation of the Roman Missal in Oakland.  He 
coordinated programs of formation for parishes on 
the celebration of the mass and to pray the new 
missal. 
 

Prior to this particular ministry, Fr. Paul was the 
Pastor at St. Paschal Baylon parish in Oakland, St. 
Monica parish in Moraga and St. Jerome parish in El 
Cerrito.  He served on Priest Councils for the Diocese 

of Oakland.  Also, he was California State Chaplain 
to the Knights of Columbus, is a member of the 
Knights of the Holy Sepulchre and was appointed a 
member to the United States Bishop’s Commission on 
Evangelization. 
 

Minnihan has a Bachelor’s degree in philosophy, 
Master’s in Theology and an STD/PhD in Systematic 
Theology from the Catholic University in Louvain, 
Belgium. 
 

In March of 2013, he was appointed Pastor of the 
Catholic Community of Pleasanton where his priestly 
journey began.  

Fr. Paul died February 24, 2019 

FUNERAL RITES: REV. PAUL D.  
MINNIHAN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception of The Body 

Thursday, March 7 

5:00 PM 

St. Augustine Church 

Pleasanton, CA 

 

Visitation 

Thursday, March 7 

5:15 PM 

St. Augustine Church 

Pleasanton, CA 

 

Vigil For The Deceased 

Thursday, March 7 

7:30 PM 

St. Augustine Church 

Pleasanton, CA 

 

Mass Of Christian Burial 

Friday, March 8 

10:30 AM 

St. Augustine Church 

Pleasanton, CA 

 

Reception 

To follow the Mass Of Christian Burial 

St. Augustine Hall 

Pleasanton, CA 

 

Vespers & Committal 

Friday, March 8 

3:00 PM 

Cathedral Of Christ The Light 

Oakland, CA 
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Brothers,  

Our Council has been asked to help with Fr. Paul’s Funeral. This is a work in 
progress with the Parish so there may be some details that will be worked 
out later but this should give you all a pretty good idea of what we have 
been called upon to do. I am sure you will be honored to participate in 
whatever way you can. For those that cannot attend, please pray when we 
do so the Lord can hear our voices loud and clear.  

On Thursday at 4:15 please arrive outside of St. Augustine’s wearing your 
Blue Shirts and Name Badges and we will escort Fr. Paul’s casket into the 
church for the vigil. After the procession you can sit anywhere you can 
unless we have a designated section of the church for the Knights. The 
seating is yet to be determined. The officers will guide you with the lineup 
etc.  

The plan is to leave Fr. Paul in the church all night. At the end of the vigil 
the church will be locked and the officers will be with Fr. Paul till Midnight 
when other members will be with Fr. Paul for the rest of the evening. You 
should have received a Signup Genius invitation to be part of this. In other 
words you can sign up individually to be with Fr. Paul for a 2 hour shift by 
responding to the invitation or go to 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040e48adaa2ba64-allnight now to 
signup. The number of Knights will be limited to 8 for each of the 4 two 
hour shifts and the number in the church will be strictly adhered to per 
request of the Parish. Please read the rules carefully before signing up.  

On Friday the Mass will begin at 10:30. Wear your Blue Shirts and Name 
Badges if you are attending the Mass. At the end of the Mass we will escort 
the casket to the hearse similar to what the priests provided at Fr. Dan’s 
funeral. The lineup will be directed by the officers. They will let you know 
when to go out of the church for the lineup and how to setup. The casket 
will then go to another service at the Cathedral in Oakland.  

After the Mass there will be a reception in the Hall were we will provide 
beverage refreshments for those who go there. Knights who will help with 
this are being contacted directly. 

That’s it. There maybe some details that need to be worked out but the 
officers and myself will let you know on each day what needs to be done.  

God Bless you all. Let’s make this a respectful send off for our Pastor who 
has served us well and who allowed us to serve him and our Parish in the 
way that we do. 

 

GK Ted Dudziak 



 

 

  

 

06/13/20/27 March 

 Gateway Safeway Food Pickup, 8am 

02/03 March Membership Drive—Both Churches, All Masses 

03 March Donut Social- Both Churches; Cookies at SES—Evening Masses 

07 March Officer’s Meeting, 7PM, St. Augustine’s Hall, Room 4—CANCELLED 

07 March Fr. Paul’s Vigil, 7:30 PM, St. Augustine’s Church 

08 March Fr. Paul’s Funeral Mass, 10:30 AM, St. Augustine’s Church 

 Reception to follow 

09/10 March Membership Drive—Both Churches, All Masses 

14 March Dinner, 7:00 PM, Business Meeting, 7:45 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5 

16 March St. Patrick’s Day Dinner, St. Augustine’s Hall—CANCELLED 

30 March Blood Drive, 8am—2pm, John Paul Hall, St. Elizabeth Seton Church 

 

 

 

03/10/17/24 April 

 Gateway Safeway Food Pickup, 8am 

04 April Officer’s Meeting, 7PM, St. Augustine’s Hall, Room 4 

07 April Donut Social- Both Churches; Cookies at SES—Evening Masses 

11 April Dinner, 7:00 PM, Business Meeting, 7:45 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5 

12 April Council Stations of The Cross, 7:30 PM St. Augustine’s Church 

18 April Holy Thursday, Parking Support, St. Elizabeth Seton 

19 April Good Friday, Parking Support, St. Elizabeth Seton 

20 April Holy Saturday, Holy Fire & Parking Support, St. Elizabeth Seton 
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Dear Brothers, 

  

This month we will have our Membership Drive and Admissions Degree.   

Our membership drive will be the weekends of March 2/3 and March 9/10.  
Please consider wearing your council shirt and name badge.  There will be 
membership drive informational tables in the back of the vestibules at all 
Masses.  Please stop by at the end of the Mass you attend to see if there are 
any prospective new Knights that may want to ask you about your 
experiences.   I need a little back up.  My schedule has changed.  I will be at 
all Masses with the exception of the 4 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. on March 10th.  If 
you can fill in, please let me know.  My cell is (925) 202-3576.   

Our Admissions Degree is combined with our Business Meeting on March 
14th.  Please come to this month’s business meeting ,if at all possible, to 
show a strong presence to our new Brothers.  

  

For all First Degrees, there is an opportunity to advance to Second Degree in 
March.  Information below: 

  

Formation (2nd) Degree – Antioch 

  

When               Mon, March 18, 19:00 – 20:30 

Where              St Ignatius of Antioch, 3351 Contra Loma Blvd, Antioch, CA 
94509 

Description       Registration beginning at 7:00 PM and the Degree Ceremony 
beginning at 7:30 PM. $5 fee to all candidates. Steve Rojek is the contact for 
this degree. sfrojek@comcast.net 

  

  

God bless, 

  

Darren 



 

 

  

God is Faithful 

Reflection #3: FELLOWSHIP 

 Noun 1.Friendly association, especially with people who share one’s 
interest, mutual support, mutual respect, mutual liking. 

Wow, that says it all, as we of this council #6043 of the Knights of 
Columbus exemplify its meaning. 

 I, over my 34 years in this council as well as those reading this page, 
can testify that all those I have been in contact with have been there for 
me throughout the years. Especially with me going through a trying time 
in my life. I will be having my second surgery this year On Friday 2-15-
2019. 

Enough about me, I would like to focus on ALL brother knights that share 
our interests, respect, belief and faith. Everywhere I go I see knights in 
action. Some in an amazing way, some in the silence. Knights are walking 
next to us, share the same pew in church, shopping the same stores, 
living in this Great country called the United States of America. Let’s all 
unite and propagate in our mission to support those that need our 
prayers, our financial support, a loving hug or fist bump. I encourage all 
to reach out to those we have not seen in a while or are cautious to 
approach. Introduce your self and let GOD guide you through the rest. HE 
will open the doors and open your heart to our fellow man, woman and 
child. My year as the Grand Knight was dedicated to Family. GOD opened 
my year with a new adopted baby girl. What a gift! Families are the core 
of our being, of who we really are.  

 God is faithful and I pray that my fellow brothers enjoy His gifts that 
are a part of your life. I have added many fellow knights as a part of my 
immediate family and I encourage you to use the gift of fellowship 
available to you to draw others to our order.  If you feel left out I’m 
opening the door and reaching out, My Love to all and a fist bump as an 
added gift.  We miss you Robert Federighi, let’s keep his message to us 
alive in our hearts. 

 

PGK Dennis K Maurice 
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Brothers 

Councils in the Tri-Valley are once again promoting the 40 Days Walk for Life in 
Walnut Creek during Lent. 

During the recent Exemplification to the Fourth Degree, the Assembly added 17 new 
Sir Knights, with two from our Council SK Mike Martin and SK Paul Calderone. 

Tickets are going on sale for this year’s, Red, Blue and Gold dinner at the Blackhawk 
Country Club on Friday April 26, 2019.  This event honors the first responders in the 
Tri-Valley and is open to all to attend.  If you are interested in tickets to attend or are 
interested in advertising your business to those in attendance,  please contact  our 
GK Ted Dudziak, or PGK  Dan Hughes or PGK Jeff Brent 

During Lent on Fridays, St. Michaels in Livermore will be holding Fish Taco Dinners as 
well as St. Raymond’s in Dublin will also be holding their Friday Fish Fry’s. 

Finally if you are interested in expanding your Knights experience, please contact our 
membership director  SK Darren Medeiros for information on the next Patriotic 
Exemplification during April in Sacramento. 

 

May God light your path, 

 

PGK SK Jeff Brent 

If you’re looking for a worthwhile Lenten resolution please consider taking part in the 40 
Days for Life campaign from March 6 to April 13. It requires prayer and peaceful conduct 
with no judgements and no offensive signs. It is not a demonstration to change laws. We 
hope to change hearts with the help of the Holy Spirit and perhaps offer a woman a last 
chance for help in a crisis pregnancy. Vigil location: 
Outside Walnut Creek Planned Parenthood. Vigil 
Hours: 7 AM to 7 PM daily except Sunday. Please sign 
up for an hour or more at any time during the 
campaign. During the last Fall campaign 4 confirmed 
saves were made in Walnut Creek! For more 
information: 40daysforlife.com/walnutcreek 

A kick off for this event will take place on Tuesday, 
March 5th at 7 PM at St. Mary’s Parish Gymnasium 
1158 Bont Lane, Walnut Creek.FEATURED GUEST 
SPEAKER:  

SUE THAYER, FORMER PLANNED PARENTHOOD 
MGR. 

Learn what really goes on inside the walls of Planned 
Parenthood. If you need a ride to this rally, a car pool 
is being formed by Lou Santero. 925-846-5124 or 
lpsantero@yahoo.com. 
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Dear Brothers, 

 

The Red, Blue & Gold (R,B&G) Banquet planning has kicked off and least 
there be any doubt in anyone's mind, this event is a district-wide Knights of 
Columbus event. While the Fourth Degree Assembly coordinates this event, 
each council in our district plays an important role in the success of this 
dinner. 

 

For those not familiar with the event, the R,B&G banquet is where the 
District 41 Knights honor the Tri-Valley's Firefighters, Law Enforcement and 
Safety Officers of the Year. We present awards to the outstanding 
representatives of the 14 first responder agencies who protect the Tri 
Valley and thank them for their service. It is attended by almost 400 people 
that include the First Responders families and members of each council in 
the district. In recent years,  the banquet has become a must attend event 
for local politicians, police and fire chiefs, Sheriffs, the county district 
attorney , local judges and many more public figures. 

 

We need  each council's support to ensure this event is a success by 
helping to sell tickets and advertising in the R,B&G program guide. 
Additionally, we need help getting table sponsors for the event. All these 
funds we raise enable us to make this event affordable and allows us to 
make a donation to the 100 Clubs of Alameda and Contra Costa Counties. 

 

Finally, we need assistance in running the event. The work is not hard and 
it is mostly clerical in nature. Our goal is to have enough volunteers on the 
day of the banquet so that all brothers have time to enjoy themselves. 
Please give your Grand Knight a call or reach out to me if you want to 
volunteer or have questions. Thank you. 

 

DD Ken 

District #41 

925-200-5406 
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Hello, Worthy Brothers 
God bless you and your family.   

Your 2019 membership with the Knights will encourage you to continuously meet 
new friends and brothers you can trust and count on when you need them the most. 

Many have found the Knights of Columbus benefits does more for them and their 
family at a much lower cost.  I’m sure you feel that security of your family is 
important, note the Knights of Columbus Insurance does not have a disclosure that 
will NOT pay a death benefit due to “act of terrorism or war” like many insurance 
companies do. 

Our plans offer one of the lowest rates when it comes to Term Insurance and it offers 
coverage till the age of 85.  Our Long Term Care is said to offer the best rates in the 
industry. Our Annuity products have proven to payout more than most Financial 
Institutions over time or the rest of your life. 

Benefits with the Knights are better than most!  Learn how you can make your 
money work smarter not harder.  Capture the moment to maximize your legacy for 
your heirs. Earn money and leave it to your heir’s income tax free with our Whole 
Life plans and Roth IRA. Pay off your life Insurance in one Single payment, 10 Years 
or 20 years of payments. We offer you a plan to pay off life insurance at age 65 and 
turn your earnings from life insurance into income stream for the rest of your life. If 
you just want leave money to the Church or your Grand Children after you are both 
have passed. We have a very special life plan called second to die this pays after the 
second person husband or wife passes on and helps take care of most Living Trust. 
Your Legacy is important let Knights of Columbus offers a complete portfolio of top-
quality products to you and eligible family members. 

Permanent Life Insurance – Insure Your Life to age 120 
Term Life Insurance – Affordable Protection for Temporary Needs up to 20 years 
and renewable 
Retirement Annuities – Give Yourself a Paycheck for the Rest of Your Life. (We 
Guaranteed that). 
Long-Term Care Insurance – Insure and secure your Assets with the best 
coverage and best rates.  
Disability Income Insurance – Insure your Income from Illness and Injury 
 
When you are ready please choose two dates and times that will work best for you 
and your family to meet with me either at my office 2603 Camino Ramon Suite 426, 
San Ramon or at your home which ever you prefer. 

Wishing you and your family the best for 2019 and the rest of your life!! 

Jeff B.Carvalho 
jeffrey.carvalho@kofc.org 
(510) 754-1057 
2017’s #1 Field Agent in the state of California   
Recognized as being in the top 1% of Financial Advisors in the World 
30 years of experience helping families 

mailto:jeffrey.carvalho@kofc.org


 

 

  

 

Photography 

 

Tracy Seager 

 

(925) 264-9967 

 

tracy_seeger@hotmail.com 
 

Medical Insurance 
 

Paul Unpingco 

(925) 227-9900 

paul@mindsharegroup.com 
 

Tax Preparation 

 

Robert Strawn 

 

(925) 249-0600 

 

http://www.amtstax.com 

 

Plumber 

 

Tom Cortez 

 

(925) 461-8549 
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 Realtor 

Mark Kotch 

(925) 989-1581 

Alain Pinel Realtors 

Lic # 01409780 

http://www.MarkKotch.com 

Realtor 

 

Chris Duarte 

 

(925) 699-1969 

Photo Restore 

 

Ted Dudziak 

 

(510) 912-6370 

 

dudziak.tj@gmail.com 

Embroidering 

 

Jane Medeiros 

 

darrenmedeiros@gmail.com 

Language Translator 
French, Dutch (Flemish), Spanish 

 

Mark Jacops 

 

mjsunol@comcast.net 
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If you see errors in the contents of the Council Newsletter, please notify the Newsletter Editor at 
bob_for_kofc6043@pacbell.net or 408-234-8224. 

If you are receiving a printed copy of this newsletter and can be accessed via email you are missing 
out!  The electronic copy of the Newsletter arrives sooner, is in color and the content is not 
compressed to fit into the limitations of the printed page.  If you want an electronic copy, send 
your email address to:  dompe@pacbell.net.  An electronic copy of the Newsletter is also available 

on the Council’s Website:  www.kofc6043.org 

If you have submitted an entry to the Prayer Requests on the following page, please review the list 
to determine if your entry is correct and is still current.  Please contact the Newsletter Editor for 
any corrections, deletions and additions.  Entries older than six months will occasionally be 
removed.  If you wish to have the prayer request retained, please contact me.  

 

 Our Council is located in the Oakland Chapter (oaklandkofc.org), District 41.   

Our focus is on where you are as an individual in your job search and address those issues 
where you need immediate direction. 
 

Job Search Guidance, Resource Information, Networking, Inspiration and Support in an open 
and safe environment.  
 

We welcome anyone in need of help with their job search to join us  
 

We meet on the 1st Monday Evening each month at 7 PM -  St Elizabeth Seton Church, 4001 
Stoneridge Drive (Room B), Pleasanton 
 

Please join us on Linkedin; Group - Employment Connections CCOP  
mikemachi5600@gmail.com  925-519-5797 
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For those who are ill we pray that they will find 
the healing power of God: 
e 

Catherine Kowal– Cousin of Brother Mike Martin 
Scott Palmer– Relative of Brother Paul Martens 
Dave Vieuer– Friend of Brother Scott Doruff 
Val McGuire- Friend of Brother Scott Doruff 
Val Automare- Friend of Brother Scott Doruff 
Sister Dorothy Stelzer– A Sister of St. Joseph 
Kathy Smith– Friend of Brother Mike O’Dorney 
Michelle Capretta- Friend of Brother Mike O’Dorney 
Susan Selna– Wife of Brother Ted Selna 
Rose Saidado- Friend of Brother Rolly Bantugan 
Ernie Madriaga– Friend of Brother Rolly Bantugan 
Sue Fjerstad– Mother of Brother Rob Fjerstad 
David Massa– Son of Brother Tony Massa 
Peter Nico– Son of Brother Bill Nico 
Ray Wilson– Son of Brother Hal Wilson 
Shannon White Greene– Goddaughter of Brother David Seeger 
Joe Dell’Aquila– Cousin of PGK Stephen Natale 
Charlie Barclay– Friend of PGK Chuck Berardi 
Mary Anderson– Aunt of Brother Mario Butzner 
Greg Anderson– Cousin of Brother Mario Butzner 
Benjamin Wolf– Son of Brother Bob Wolf 
John Soby– Son for Brother Tony Soby 
Jeannie Pohorsky– Sister of Brother Michael Schibler 
Catherine Pohorsky– Niece of Brother Michael Schibler 
Mathew Schibler- Brother of Brother Michael Schibler 
Joseph Schibler– Brother of Brother Michael Schibler 
James Schibler- Brother of Brother Michael Schibler 
G. Anranie– Friend of Brother Rich Fredette 
J. Amiel- Friend of Brother Rich Fredette 
D. Lisowski- Friend of Brother Rich Fredette 
Mark & Greg– Cousins of Brother Rich Fredette 
Bella Gavino-Daughter of Brother Tobby Gavino 
Mary Serrato– Mother of Brother Chris Serrato 
George Hegarty Sr.– Father of Brother George Hegarty 
Arlene Rouquette– Daughter of Brother Ed Rouquette 
Samantha Bettencoort– G Daughter of Brother Jim Carpenter 

Thomas Bettencoort– G Son of Brother Jim Carpenter 
Jeni Bettencoort– Daughter of Brother Jim Carpenter 
Terry Brown- Friend of Brother Manny D’Albora 
Lori D’Albora-Wife of Brother Manny D’Albora 
Charlotte Machi– Wife of PGK Mike Machi, Sr. 
Linda Junge– Sister of Brother Tom Egan 
Conchita Sigua– Mother of Brother Chris Sigua 
Bob Grubbs– Son of Brother David Grubbs  
Kevin Raja– Son of Brother Paul Raja 
Chris Kenny– Son of Brother Joe Kenny 
Madison Hebron– Daughter of PGK Ron Hebron 
Jim/Helen Wellbeloved– Brother of Brother David Wellbeloved 

Christine & Lyn McQuilliams– Daughter & Son-in-Law 
of Brother David Wellbeloved 
Cody McQuilliams– Grandson of Brother David Wellbeloved 
Renee Hewitt– Mother of Brother Michael Hewitt 
Raul Chacon– Father of Brother David Chacon 
Isaac Chacon– Son of Brother David Chacon 
Theresa Fitzpatrick– Mother of Brother Ed Fitzpatrick 
Melanie Brent– Wife of PGK Jeff Brent 
Patricia Hanrahan– Sister of Brother Joe Gourley 
Shauna Gourley– Daughter of Brother Joe Gourley 
Joan Quintanilla-Friend of Brother Emet Negrete 
Olivia Negrete– Wife of Brother Emet Negrete 
Karen Brady– Daughter of Brother Joe Bonnevolke 
Gert Provost– Mother-in-Law of Brother Darren Medeiros 
Deacon Joe Sicat-Father of Brother Jom Sicat 
Sarah Miller- Daughter of Brother Pete Miller 
Kelly Pietro- Daughter of Brother Dom Pietro 
Lyssa Pietro– Daughter of Brother Dom Pietro 
Nealda Castillo– Mother of Brother Gabriel Castillo 
Paul Fitzgerald– Brother of Brother Frank Fitzgerald 
Eddie Fitzgerald– Brother of Brother Frank Fitzgerald 

Sandy Warren– Wife of Brother Frank Fitzgerald 
Kevin Kelly– Friend of PGK Dan Hughes 
Patrick Hughes– Brother of PGK Dan Hughes 
Jack Deckert– Son of Brother Chuck Deckert 
Barbara Carvalho– Mother of Field Agent Jeff Carvalho 
Marvel Brodnick– Mother of Brother Dean Brodnick 
William Langenhuizen– Father of Brother Bob Lange 
Wenkwei Liu– Father of Brother Grant Liu 
Ardys Henson-Mother of Brother Christian Dungo 
Dave Peterson– Brother-in-Law of Brother Tom Smith 
Marty Smith– Mother of Brother Tom Smith 
Ellyn Kelly– Mother of PGK Ray Kelly 
Zenaida Shinn– Sister-in-Law of Brother Robert Strawn 
Patricia Guzman– Mother of Brother Robert Strawn 
Jim Barbaccia– Son of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Florence Barbaccia– Wife of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Mike Kotch– Son of PGK Mark Kotch 
Mike Santos– Son of Brother John Santos 
Angela Partolan– Friend of PGK Paul Unpingco 
Diana Sasamoto- Friend of PGK Paul Unpingco 
Remmy Unpingco– Mother of PGK Paul Unpingco 
Jonathan Jacops– Son of Brother Mark Jacops 
Frank Jacops– Brother of Brother Mark Jacops 
Phillip Reilly– Son of PGK Joe Reilly 
Phyliss Cowan– Sister-in-Law of PGK Lou Santero 
Paul Santero– Son of PGK Lou Santero 
Ed Santero– Son of PGK Lou Santero 
Adrienue Wood– Daughter of Brother John Wood 
Marie Sena– Sister-in-Law of PGK Mike Kliment 
Michael Paul Kliment– Grandson of PGK Mike Kliment 
Travyn Rasiah– Son of Brother Pravin Rasiah 
Benjamin Cruz– Son of Brother Anthony Cruz 
Jennifer Hansen– Daughter of Brother Ron Hansen 
Mom of Sharon Bernard– Friend of Brother Mark Worrell 
Helen Hirashiki-Wife of Brother Mark Worrell 
Marie Andal– Mother of Brother Dennis Andal 
Kevin Ngwanyia– Son of Brother George Ngwanyia 
Christine Estrada-Wife of Brother Junior Estrada 
Joshua Studendorff– Son of Brother Mike Studendorff 
Kelli Machi-Wife of PGK Mike Machi, Jr. 
Marie Minnihan– Mother of Pastor Paul Minnihan 
Brother Mario Butzner 
Brother Mike Studendorff 
Brother John Gorman 
Brother Frank Costa 
Brother Walter Desouza 
Brother Roland Fernandez 
Brother Robert Bills 
Brother David Wellbeloved 
Brother Frank Fitzgerald 
Brother Rich Goddu 
PGK Dennis Maurice 
PGK Dave Melander 
PGK Dan Hughes 
PGK Stephen Natale 
PGK Mike Machi, Sr. 
PGK Chuck Berardi 
PGK Paul Unpingco 
PGK John Moore 
PGK Joe Jones 
Council 7773, Paradise, CA 
Rob Gibbs– Friend of the Council 
Ray Fosse— A’s Announcer, Friend of this Council 
For those who are deceased we pray that they will 
join in the love of God: 
 
Rev. Paul Minnihan- Pastor and Council Chaplain 
Brother Jack Greene 
 

For all who are serving in the military we pray: 
That the love of God will be with them.  Especially those 
in harms way.  

 



 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Council No. 6043 
P.O. BOX 454 
Pleasanton, CA  94566 
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ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Past issues of this newsletter can be found in our web site, www.kofc6043.org. 

Send your email address to Bob Dompe to obtain this newsletter via email. 

 

If you wish to have your copy 
of the Newsletter discontinued, 

please notify the Newsletter 
Editor, Bob Dompe 

bob_for_kofc6043@pacbell.net  


